
From: Andrew Rust
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors :
Here is my public comment to be included in the Board meeting on August 24th.

We support your public health policies including the wearing of masks, to keep our businesses and
schools open.

We should be following science, common sense and the care of our community thru the tools we
have available to us: masks, vaccines and social distancing.

We have seen a campaign to malign public health workers and recommendations and we condemn
that in the strongest way. We need voices of reason, experience, science and knowledge in dealing
with this pandemic and we feel Dr. Kellerman is an excellent public health director. His life has been
devoted to humanitarian causes and giving the highest medical care. He needs to be supported.

Thank you.

Andrew Rust

Dist 3

















about that... Should the men and woman out Fighting fires, fighting crime and
rebuilding communities be forced to remove themselves from their line of work
so that we can attend a County Board meeting to fight for our God given right? I
don't think so.. How about PM meetings? After work hours for the major majority
of the people your are supposedly representing?

Regards,

John Lindblom
District 1

Sent from my iPad







Respectfully, yet urgently,

Julie Baker



From: Bruce Bottrell
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Worried business owner
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 9:19:57 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As the owner of three businesses in our county I am asking you to stop giving a voice to the vocal minority.The
misinformation that these loudmouths are spreading is endangering my workforce and my livelihood.The working
people can’t spend their days spreading hate like the leisure class mob.You were elected to do the right thing not
pander to the mob.Support our healthcare workers who are forced to care for idiots who are sick on purpose.
Michael Bottrell

Sent from my iPad

Dist 3













From: Tony Mociun
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Scott Kellerman
Date: Monday, August 23, 2021 9:50:09 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To all of the Board,

I have not been impressed by this group in taking care of the public in regards to Covid-19. The least you can do is
protect and supports those that are trying to do something to save lives. SAVE LIVES. Do you have something more
important than that to do?

Support Kellerman and create a task force whose goal is to inform the ignorant.

Freedom of speech isn’t freedom to push lies that can kill people.  We don’t yell fire in a theater. Same thing. You’ll
have to shut down the lies. Be brave. You are the only chance the County has. You were elected to serve and
protect. Do your job.

Tony Mociun

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 4






